To: M&CP - Licensing
Subject: 171-176 Aldersgate Street, Barbican EC1A 4HT
Date: 20 April 2022 09:28:13

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

| am writing to object strongly to the proposed license for the above address GoPuff.

The reason for my objection is obvious: the public nuisance that would be generated by such 24
hour activities.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.
Yours sincerely,
Professor Richard Lynch

Thomas More House,

Barbican,
London EC2





